
Coming This Week – February 6-11 

Monday, 6:00 pm: Game Night in Fellowship Hall 

Tuesday, 6:30pm: Elders’ Meeting 

Wednesday, 6:30pm: Church Council Meeting 

Wednesday, 6:30 pm: Bible Study/Prayer Meeting 

Saturday, 7:00 am: Men’s Bible Study at D’Atri’s  

 

Looking Ahead 
February 12: Pastor Will’s Message “Love in the Church” Series 13/13 #3 

March 6-10: Mennonite Central Committee Meat Canner at  

Cumberland Valley Relief Center  

 

From Last Sunday 

 

 Attendance: Sunday School: 64 

   Worship: 96 

 Offerings: Budget:  

 
Children’s Workers for Worship Service 

  

This Sunday 

Nursery: Judi Brenneman  

Pre-K: Carol Flowers 

Jr. Worship: Men’s Bible Class  

Next Sunday 

 Nursery: Kim Helmick 

 No Pre-K  

 Jr. Worship: Jo-Nel Geyer 

 

Pre-K Schedule for the remainder of the month: 

2/12 No Pre-K  

2/19 Paula Monnet  

2/26 Katrina Dolly  

 

 
 

Lester and Maxine Reall 

May the Lord Bless you as you celebrate this 

momentous occasion. 

70 Years of Marriage! Congratulations! 
 

Welcome to 

Pinto Mennonite Church 
13822 Pinto Rd SW, Cumberland, MD 21502 

Pastor Will Shertzer 

301.729.2714    pinto.church@gmail.com www.pintochurch.org 

https://www.facebook.com/pintomennonitechurch 

mailto:pinto.church@gmail.com
http://www.pintochurch.org/
https://www.facebook.com/pintomennonitechurch


 

 

 

We welcome everyone who is present today and trust that you will 

 feel God’s presence as you worship.  

May you feel the warmth of our church family.  

We invite you to return as God leads you. 

 

9:30 am Sunday School – Classes available for all ages 

 

10:30 am Worship 
Prelude  Jan Livengood 

Welcome/Call to Worship  Aaron Livengood 

Worship in Song        Doris Ours 

 For Christ and the Church   Blue Hymnal 416   

 Holy Spirit Come with Power   Blue Hymnal 26 

Announcements, Sharing joys and concerns and congregational prayer 

 Offering  

        Offertory  Jan Livengood  

Worship in Song       

 Living Stones    Sing and Rejoice 60 

Dismissal for Pre-K & Jr. Worship                             

Scripture:  Romans 15:1-13 

Message                               Hope in the Church  Pastor Will   

 

Song of Response   My Hope is Built on Nothing Less   Blue Hymnal 343 

 

Benediction  

Song of Sending   Doxology 

 

 

12:00 Noon 
 

The youth is having their “Souper Bowl” Fundraiser meal immediately 

following the service. Everyone is welcome to join.  

 

 

No Evening Service  

 

Announcements 

From Church Council:  
 

1. Dawn McFarland was approved to begin a three-year term as 
Elder.  

 
2. The church council is in need of a member to replace Dawn 

McFarland. Please be in prayerful thought and see Jeff Morgan if 
you have suggestions.   

 
3. A six-month covenant extension was offered to Pastor Will and he 

agreed. However, if a new pastor comes before the end of the term, 
(September 15, 2017) Pastor Will will end his time of service one 
month before the beginning date of the new pastor.  

 

Ann Shertzer is trying to schedule the remaining pastoral home visits. If 

you have a suggestion of a time please contact her.  

Are you getting married or having a child soon? Family matters! If you are 

thinking about how your finances might need to shift to honor the new 

people in your life, visit everence.com/life-events.   

 

 

Lester and Maxine were married February 5, 1947, in Oakland, 

Md.  They moved to Pinto in 1953 so that Lester could be closer to his 

work at a kitchen cabinet manufacturer in Ellerslie, Md.  

     They often say how miraculous it is that their lives together have 

produced four children, who honor and love them are following the Lord – 

eight much loved grandchildren and seventeen great grandchildren who 

bring them joy in their senior years.  

      Another significant part of their testimony has been their experience 

with their Pinto church family.  Whether it was participating in their 

beloved Sunday School classes, teaching Sunday School or Bible School, 

memories of participating in the Christmas Cantata, serving as an elder, or 

helping with maintenance of the building, old and new.  They have always 

felt so much love and support in various ways from their brothers and 

sisters in the church.  

     Their legacy will be their life example to their friends, children and 

grandchildren of loving your neighbor, having high moral values and the 

value of hard work and doing it as unto the Lord.  Their family says 

“Thank you mom & dad for walking the faith to the Glory of the Lord.” 

~From the Family of Lester and Maxine Reall 
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